For Immediate Release

Contact: William J. Aiello
(716) 376-5615

City of Olean to Distribute KN95 Masks

January 5. 2022—O0lean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, is pleased to announce that the
City of Olean has received a number of KN95 Masks from Cattaraugus County for distribution, free of
charge, to members of the public and institutions within the City while supplies last. The masks are
individually wrapped.

To accommodate distribution to the public, masks will be available at the following municipal sites:
The Olean Municipal Building at 101 East State Street in the City Clerk’s Office and Police Station;
Central Fire Station at 542 North Union Street;

Olean Senior Center at 112 North Barry Street; and
William O. Smith Recreation Center at 551 East State Street.

A number of the masks have been delivered to the Olean Public Library and to the Olean Housing
Authority. If any other institutions such as churches or community groups are interested in obtaining a
qguantity of masks, please call Mayor Aiello’s office at 716 376 5615 to reserve a supply. Businesses can
also make arrangement to secure masks.
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